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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

13th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

INSET Day – Monday 9th June 2025  

 

We would like to inform you that Monday 9th June will be designated as an INSET 

(In-Service Training) Day for all staff.  On this day, the school will be closed to all 

children to allow staff to take part in training and professional development 

activities. 

 

School will reopen, as normal, on Tuesday 10th June. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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